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Corrected: State Road (SR) 826/Sunny Isles Boulevard to be Closed for Bridge-Related Work


Miami, FL – All westbound lanes along SR 826/Sunny Isles Boulevard from SR A1A to just east of NE 35 Avenue will be closed the night of Tuesday, May 24, from 12:00 a.m. to 4:00 a.m., for bridge-related work.
Sunny Isles Boulevard traffic will be detoured to the William Lehman Causeway. (See the attached detour plan.)
For more information, please contact Structures Maintenance Project Manager Pedro P. Nuñez at 305-470-5436.
Drivers are encouraged to call 511 before they drive or log on to www.fl511.com to get real-time traffic and lane closure information. FDOT reminds drivers that wearing a safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in motor vehicle crashes. Please drive cautiously in work zones.
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